
October 27, 2024

1st Marking Period Ending
As we quickly approach the end

of the first marking period,
please make sure you are

checking Home Access Center
for student grades and progess.  

Also, please take the time to
reach out to teachers with

concerns. The month of
November has some important

dates to take note of as well.

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
Coffee with the
Superintendent 7:30-11:00am

Schools and offices closed:
Election Day

1st Marking Period ends

Fall Play: Arsenic and Old Lace

Schools closed: Professional
Responsibilities Day

Schools and offices closed:
Veteran’s Day

PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm

Underclassmen Make-up
Picture Day

11/1

11/5

11/7

11/7-
11/9

11/8

11/11

11/21

11/22

Spirit Week
This week, students and staff
at BHS participated in spirit

week, leading up to
homecoming.  Theme days and

our pep rally generated
camaraderie and pride, as we

move to cheer on our bulldogs
this weekend.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements

Counselor Corner

AP - All students taking an AP class(es)
must be joined to their course in My AP
Classroom and must complete Exam
Registration by Friday 11/1. To indicate
an intention to test, students click on
the "Register for Exam" button on each
class tile and select either "Confirm" or
"No". The payment window will be
open from Monday November 4th
through Wednesday November 13th
and fees can be paid in cash, a singular
personal check for the household or
money order made out to "BHS AP", or
using a credit/debit Visa, Mastercard,
or Discover on the BHS Payment
Portal. Fee reduction forms must be
turned in by Thursday 10/31 to the
School Counseling Office and are
available in English and Spanish.

2024-25 Meal Benefit Form.pdf
2024-25 Spanish Meal Benefit Form.pdf
Joining AP Class Section Video.MOV

College Applications - Reminder the
majority of early action college
application deadlines for seniors is
November 1 (including the University
of Delaware). Please have your student
reach out to Ms. Hullman with
questions.

504 Plans - If you have questions
about reviewing your student's 504
Plan please reach out to their school
counselor to schedule a meeting. For
students with last names A-K that is
Kreig.Joseph@bsd.k12.de.us and for
students with last names L-Z that is
Renee.Kershaw@bsd.k12.de.us.

Congratulations!

Congrats to Angelina Mangano, for
winning the Blue Hen Conference
Championship race this past week for
the BHS Cross Country Team!

College and Career Center
10/28: Alvernia University @ 10:10 am

10/29: St. Joseph’s University @ 10:10 am
10/30: Goldey-Beacom College @ 10:10 am

10/31: Plymouth State University @ 10:10 am
11/1: Stevens Institute of Technology @ 10:10

am

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.velocitypayment.com%2Fclient%2Fdelaware%2Fbrandywineschooldistrict%2Fbhs%2Findex.html&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.Reggio%40bsd.k12.de.us%7C67443e53b1ca47b0b4b208dcf2a39979%7C21b6d6867f08438dbdc6bd214d829bd2%7C0%7C0%7C638652031724908351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7SoeZSFI9sB9j56SUvW1UoA9FeQAVX6MoWAakgiJ3Xg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.velocitypayment.com%2Fclient%2Fdelaware%2Fbrandywineschooldistrict%2Fbhs%2Findex.html&data=05%7C02%7CRebecca.Reggio%40bsd.k12.de.us%7C67443e53b1ca47b0b4b208dcf2a39979%7C21b6d6867f08438dbdc6bd214d829bd2%7C0%7C0%7C638652031724908351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=7SoeZSFI9sB9j56SUvW1UoA9FeQAVX6MoWAakgiJ3Xg%3D&reserved=0
https://k12de-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/lisa_street_bsd_k12_de_us/Ef8hBfLrk8NHryPrLaa-RO0B4M4tOKOMt3uYi8_s1H-YIQ?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8UmViZWNjYS5SZWdnaW9AYnNkLmsxMi5kZS51c3w2NzQ0M2U1M2IxY2E0N2IwYjRiMjA4ZGNmMmEzOTk3OXwyMWI2ZDY4NjdmMDg0MzhkYmRjNmJkMjE0ZDgyOWJkMnwwfDB8NjM4NjUyMDMxNzI0OTQwNjMwfFVua25vd258VFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKV0lqb2lNQzR3TGpBd01EQWlMQ0pRSWpvaVYybHVNeklpTENKQlRpSTZJazFoYVd3aUxDSlhWQ0k2TW4wPXwwfHx8&sdata=M3ZybGl0djdBaGN2YTVJRXpzSFVzWDZ4ZnlEdmdwS29sM0dnR0ROWnJjdz0%3d
https://k12de-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/lisa_street_bsd_k12_de_us/EaVkLt22ogFKo-8JxDidLU4BA5lCbEWq2F0LdgD4Y2wsTw?xsdata=MDV8MDJ8UmViZWNjYS5SZWdnaW9AYnNkLmsxMi5kZS51c3w2NzQ0M2U1M2IxY2E0N2IwYjRiMjA4ZGNmMmEzOTk3OXwyMWI2ZDY4NjdmMDg0MzhkYmRjNmJkMjE0ZDgyOWJkMnwwfDB8NjM4NjUyMDMxNzI0OTU0OTA5fFVua25vd258VFdGcGJHWnNiM2Q4ZXlKV0lqb2lNQzR3TGpBd01EQWlMQ0pRSWpvaVYybHVNeklpTENKQlRpSTZJazFoYVd3aUxDSlhWQ0k2TW4wPXwwfHx8&sdata=QW1MdWxuTW04enRNSXFYMXlDb05sVnFyUmxRT2dZLzIwUlh1SHJIS0ZrOD0%3d
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